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NEXT MEMBERSHIP MEETING will be Wednesday, April 25, 1990, starting at 7:00 p.m. This
will be a dinner meeting featuring baked ham, scalloped potatoes, salad, roll and
dessert. We are fortunate to have Kitty Marconi coming, who will tell us about the
art of falconry, with her falcon. Sorry if you missed the March dinner, when we enjoyed
excellent lasagna, thanks to Mrs. Joe Carinci, Joe, and A1 Turner who tossed the salad.

NEXT BOARD MEETING will be Wednesday, May 2, at 8:00 p.m.

ADOPT - A - DUMP DAY will be Saturday, April 21, 1990. Be at the parking lot on Annapolis Rock
Road as near to 8:00 a.m. as possible. To get there, turn east off Rt. 108, between
Laytonsville and Damascus, on Annapolis Rock Road (Rt. 94) and follow it to the river,
where you'll see the parking lot. Bring gloves, heavy shoes, strong back, willing

hands. TLunch will be provided.

THE ANNUAL BULL ROAST will be Sunday, June 10, 1990. This is always a great day to get
out into the country with the wife/ other and kids, to enjoy the good food, fellowship
and clean air. CHARLIE SLATER has volunteered to chair the event. He will need your
assistance and cooperation to make the event its usual success. If you can HELP,

call him at 540-4197 (after 6:00 p.m.).

SKEET AND TRAP have been doing well on weekends. Starting on May 2nd, these ranges will

be open on Wednesdays from 5:30 p.m. until dark.

MAY RANGE OFFICERS

5/ 5 Rick Egerter 384-6436

5/ 6 Ed Bennett 963-7328
5/12 Margaret MacDonald 294-8176
5/13 Art Cox 831-7538
5/19 Clagett Warfield 926=2515
5/20 Bill Marnane 869-7792
5/26 Bill Rahn 774-6234
5/27 Joe Tarr 604-8434

Winter Trap Tournament winner was Don MacDonald.

him out of last month's NEWS LETTER.

Wayne Sheets
Chuck Crocks

Don MacDonald
Mark Hollis

Elmer Thiz.
Bob Sadler

Neal Knox
Paul Hancock

933-2915
831-9666

294-8176
330-5194

647-6860
253-3501

460-6777
774-5669

Qur apology to Don for leaving

RANGE ORIENTATION CLASS AND CLEANUP will be held Sunday, April 29, starting at 10:00 a.m.
Ranges will be closed until work is complete.

THE BUDGET for our fiscal year has been prepared, reviewed and approved. Sure encugh,

debits equaled credits.

OUR NEW CHRISTMAS TREES have arrived. About 200 were planted by hand, when rain interfered.
A machine planter has been ordered which will facilitate the annual task. This will
be a worthwhile investment for the Chapter.



TMPORTANT NOTICE!! HAVE YOU PAID 1990 DUES? If you have received this News Letter via
first class mail and an amount appears after your name on the label, our records indicate
that you have not paid. If payment is not received by APRIL 30th your name will be
posted on the Chapter bulletin bosrds as a member not in good standing and dropped
from the membership list. If there is an error in our records, PLEASE CALL JR AT
946-6718, HAVE YOUR CHECK NUMBER AND DATE HANDY, OR MAIL AMOUNT indicated on the

mailing label to: JR Ale, 12306 Connecticut Avenue, Silver Spring, MD 20906.

DON"T FORGET TO ORDER your special "Ike" license plates, which will read:
IKE-xxxxx (with 3 or 4 numerical digits)
Izaak Walton League (below the "state" designation)
Extra cost will be $10.00 per set of plates. Applications are available at the Chapter
House, or from the License Plate Committee: Kurt Feldman, 20432 Watkins Meadow Drive,
Germantown, MD 20876 (phone (301) 428-9377). This is a fund raising effort to benefit
the National Headquarters building, as well as to advertise our organization.

A HANDGUN SAFETY WORKSHOP for members, their families and friends, is scheduled for 9:00
a.m. Saturday, April 28, 1990. The workshop is designed to offer new shooters a
general overview of the types of handguns and their handling, care and range use.
The approximately three hour session will cost $3.00 per person, including morning
refreshments, instruction, targets and firing range time. The class will be limited
to twenty participants. Certified instructors are needed to assist the director.
Call Bill McLaughlin, 434-5379, to reserve your place in class, or to volunteer your

help.
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